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From:
Sent: 30 April 2019 17:12
To: LDP
Subject: B1101-Land at Garthdee Road

To Whom It May Concern, 

I am writing to send my objection to the proposed housing development of Gwen's Garden green space. I do
this as it is a valued area for myself and many members of the community. 

Whilst I see that with the growing population there is a need for houses to be built, however, there is little 
reason to take for granted the ever increasing rarity of green spaces considering the numerous abandoned
buildings that litter Aberdeen. Personally speaking this seems like a short sighted response and shows the out
of touch nature of people in places of power. 

Gwen's Garden is planning to replant and to further enhance this popular area and attract wildlife, developing
it as housing instead breaks this apart and clearly takes nature for granted. Considering the prominence of the 
extinction protests recently this destruction of nature clearly reinforces this idea that the pursuit of money is
valued above the planet itself. 

Whilst reconsidering another location would take a great deal of “effort” on the part of the developers, it 
would be a small consequence when you consider that protecting a precious green space is way more
important than financial gain. 

With Respect, 

Joseph Michael Duncan 




